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Parish News 
The ANS Society along with the YMS of R Men’s group had another joint Dinner Night Out at Pasta Faire on April 

19th. There was great food and fellowship for the evening. 

Also, in April,  the ANS Society and YMS of R Men’s group had another joint event, a Yard 

Sale.  A big thank you to all of those who had donated items and for those who had volunteered 

their time for this fund raiser.  Many hours and days were spent organizing the donations.  Here 

are a few pictures from that event. 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

                    ATTENTION ALL VOLUNTEERS! 

There will be a Volunteer Appreciation Breakfast at the Del Web 

Pavilion (near the Rec Center) on Saturday, June 25th at 

10:30am.  There is a sign up sheet inside the social hall.  If you 

are a volunteer and planning to attend the breakfast, please sign 

up so we know how many will be coming. 

 



The next YMS of R meeting will be Thursday,    June 

16th at 12:00 noon in the social hall following the 

bible study class at 11:00am and lunch afterwards at 

Pasta Faire. All gentlemen of the parish are invited and encouraged to 

join us in  fellowship.  If your are new to the parish, this is a good 

opportunity for you to meet some of the men of our parish. 

YMS of  R  Men’s Group  
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     St. Paul Choir 

Choir practice has been cancelled until further 

notice.. 

                          Ladies Adoration Society                  
         

 

 

New Adoration Society member,  Donna Dreggors receiving her ANS medal from Father Mark. 

 

What Makes a Dad 
~~Author Unknown.~~                                                                                                           

God took the strength of a mountain,  

The majesty of a tree, 

The warmth of a summer sun,  

The calm of a quiet sea, 

The generous soul of nature,  

The comforting arm of night, 

The wisdom of the ages,  

The power of the eagle's flight, 

The joy of a morning in spring,  

The faith of a mustard seed, 

The patience of eternity,  

The depth of a family need, 

Then God combined these qualities, 

When there was nothing more to add, 

He knew His masterpiece was complete, 

And so,  
He called it ... Dad 

Happy Father’s Day 



 

 

 

 

 

 Father Mark’s bible study class 

meets every Thursday at 11:00am 

and at 6:00pm here at St. Paul’s 

social hall. This ongoing class is for     

everyone interested in finding out 

more about their faith. Father Mark 

brings us many pearls of Scripture 

each week and whether you are a 

first time bible reader or an astute 

learned scriptural connoisseur, 

there’s something special in the 

Word of God for everyone. You are 

encouraged to bring a friend. 

  4th  Rick & Marie Aneiro                             

 Carmine & Rita Ferraro            

  5th  Jeffrey & Dian Gerstner 

29th  Bill & Paula Derkowski    

30th  Fred & Lucy Dowling               

 Stan & Ellen Kustorn    

 

 * Members: if your birthday or anni-

versary is not listed, please inform 

Debbie Niznik. 

      Bir thdays            Anniversaries  
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  3rd  Dori Canfield 

  4th  Richard Gurzynski 

  6th  Donna Servidio                                   

  8th  Diane Clair    

  9th  Mara Polisoto 

 12th  Nancy Gregory                                                                   

 Mary Jane Madore                 

 Arlene Mungavin   

 17th  Jana Cetner Brennan                      

 Ken Hoffmann 

 18th  Jacquelyn Preiss 

 20th  Dick Nowak     

 26th  George Clark   

 27th  Faith Vautier 

 29th  Paula Suarez 

 Backpack 
Program  

Our mainstay charitable program 

provides local homeless school  

children with personal care/hygiene 

items all year round. Please drop off 

items anytime on the rectory porch 

or at church on Sundays in the bins 

at the front of the church.   

God’s peace... is far more                                              

wonderful that the human mind                                    

can understand.  His peace will keep                                    

your thoughts and your hearts                                              

quiet and at rest.                                                             

Philippians4:7 TLB                                               

Words for Thought   

The month of June is designated for 

the Clergy Pension Fund. Parish 

members can  donate to this fund by 

using your Clergy Pension Fund  

envelope.  Also, if you are not a 

member and would like to donate to 

this fund, please use a Love Offer-

ing envelope that are in the church 

pews and mark it “Clergy Pension 

Fund”.  

Special Of fering   
Envelopes 
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